[image: ]Mother’s Day Stall helpers needed!

Dear Parents, 
Each year, the Parents and Friends Association, (PFA), runs a Mother’s Day stall in the lead up to Mother’s Day. It aims to provide affordably priced gifts, that children can purchase during the school day, for their mothers, grandmothers and other special females. 
This event is run by school volunteers and is a great day, which the children look forward to with excitement!

If you are able to help selling gifts, please nominate a time slot that you are available, in your RSVP email. Many thanks.


· Stall Day: Wednesday 5th May.

9 – 11:30 am  

12 – 1.40 pm  

2.30 – 4:00 pm  

	Or your choice between 9 am – 4 pm, please specify time.

· Sale of leftover stock & pack up: Thursday 6th May.	

11:30am – 12:30pm


To volunteer at this event, please contact the PFA via:
Jo Anderson:  joanderson07@gmail.com by Wednesday 28th April.
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